
The Ketchum Business Advisory Board is asking the KURA/City of Ketchum to pause 

development of the Washington St. lot until the until the new comprehensive plan and new 

zoning ordinances, which are currently in process, are completed and approved by Planning and 

Zoning and City of Ketchum.  
 


